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“The Wingin’ News”  
We gather at PARKSIDE CAFÉ 2176 US Hwy 70A E Selma, NC 27576  

The Restaurant has a Selma address but is in Pine Level. We gather the 1st Tuesday of each month. 
We eat at 6:30 PM and gather at 7:30 PM. 

   

______________ 

THE WINGMASTER 2018 STAFF 
 NC-C2 Officers                                                                    
 
Chapter Directors  Tom and Linda Tipton  919-738-2109     tiptonsauto@att.net                                            
 
Asst. Chapter Directors   Kerney and Connie Eason 919-348-7995   okeason67@gmail.com  
Chapter Treasurer  Eddie Lewis   919-921-1448     elew1955@yahoo.com 
ME Coordinator  Charles and Sue Langley 919-222-2810     slangley5452@gmail.com 

    RE  Coordinator  Sammy Langley                    919-440-0084       clangley691@gmail.com 
 
C2 Chapter Couple Couple of the Year  

Kerney and Connie Eason 919-348-7995  okeason67@gmail.com 
 

Chapter Coordinators 
Webmaster   Candis Medlin   919-815-6824     froggylightnin@yahoo.com 
Chapter Ride Leader Tom Tipton   919-738-2109      tiptonsauto@att.net  
M.A. Coordinator                            
S Events Coordinator Kerney and Connie Eason 919-348-7995      okeason67@gmail.com 
Goodies Coordinator Kenny Baker   252-230-4036       kenny.baker@hs.utc.com 
 
Newsletter Editor  Frankie Medlin   919-632-2314     fpmedlin@yahoo.com     
Reporter   Dottie Baker    252-239-9109      kennydottie@embarqmail.com 
Charter Cheer Member Debbie Lewis   919-921-0569     deblewis1961@yahoo.com 
Sunshine Lady  Connie Eason   919-518-7375     cbeautysho@aol.com 
50/50 Coordinator          Eddie Lewis     919-921-1448     elew1955@yahoo.com 
 

NC District Directors Roy and Cindy Bryant  252-883-8738       rcbryant@suddenlink.net                    
ADDs East   Austin and Peggy Gauthier    252-452-6660     austing@mac.com 
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Soon we will be able to ride everywhere we want without “Heated” or extra gear on for comfort ………. Until 
then make sure you have plenty of gear packed!!!! The temps can and most of the time will be changing all 
day, start your ride prepared. I will add most I know will. 
  Anyone can suggest a Chapter Ride,,,We “C2” needs more of this!,,,,If you want to go somewhere and 
want some Motorcycle or No/Motorcycle company just send me a email or text I will be glad to send it out. 
Tell me where you want to meet and where you want to go. I am Proud to write that NC-C2 visiting and 
participation is at a High Level, Thanks for answering the call for help by me at our meeting in April ……Just 
food for thought----- If your Chapter does not Visit your Chapter will not be Visited!…. Let’s all in C2 work 
hard to keep visiting and Chapter Participation it at such a High Level with your help it will happen without it 
will not.  

 
Proud to be  
C2 Chapter Directors      
linda & tomt         

               
 

      
 

     C2 meets the first Tuesday of the month……..  
      we eat @ 6:30pm meet @ 7:30pm  
      at Parkside Café in Pine Level 
     mailing address 2176 US Hwy 70A  E Selma, NC 27576 
 

              Ya’ll come and see us!!!! 
 

 

Chapter Ride Leader – Tom Tipton   
  
 
 
 

 

Friends for Fun, Safety & Knowledge 
 

 

 

 

Your Chapter Directors 
Tom and Linda Tipton 



 
 

Member Enhancement Program Coordinators(MEC) 
 Charles and Sue Langley  919-222-2810  

 slangley5452@gmail.com 
 

 

                                    

Hello everyone,  

Are your days flying by and you don't know where they went?                                                                
Ours are!!!!! I have missed our MEC newsletter article for at                                                                       
least 2 months, but I am determined to get this month done                                                                         
on time! ! 

First of all, Charles and I want to thank you from the bottom                                                                            
of our hearts for praying for our little great grandson, Ridge.                                                                      
This is a lifetime journey, but we have no doubt that God has                                                                            
a plan. Please continue with your prayers!!! 

A lot has been happening in the                                                                                                              
past weeks. We have visited                                                                                                                      
lots of chapter gatherings and                                                                                                            
special functions and really                                                   enjoyed the Florida Rally. While we were there,                                                                
I met a very active 98 year young                                         GWRRA member. This gentleman became                                          
a good friend immediately and                                              I even remember his name!!!!                                                                        

Goldwing friends are the best!!!!! 

 

 

Roy and Cindy Bryant, N.C District Directors, Skip and Becky Ferkol,  Chapter Directors for Z Rocky Mount, and 
Charles and I went to the Florida Rally together. On the way home, Cindy realized that her trike had an issue.  
We stopped, Charles got out the Gold Book, Roy called, and we had help. And may I say, excellent help. Calls 
were made, parts were found, repairs were done (Roy, Skip, and Charles) and we were on the road. GOLD 
BOOK!!!!! Keep it with you, guys, it has more information to help you than your wife!!!!! 

On Saturday, George and Brenda Harper, District Ride Coordinators, and Charles and I decided to visit the 
North Carolina Aquarium at Morehead. At Jacksonville, Brenda realized that she had a flat tire, caused by a nail. 
You guessed it, Charles again pulled out his Gold Book, and help came. This gentleman was active in the 
Wilmington chapter when it was open. He recognized us and we had a good visit as well as a great person to 
help out when a GWRRA member is in need. GOLD BOOK!!!!! Keep it with you, guys and gals, provides help!!!! 

No, we didn't make it to the Aquarium, but we did have a good time and will plan to go to the Aquarium on a 
later date. Would anyone like to go with us? Just let me know.  

Love you,  
Charles and Sue 

 

 

           



                           

 

 

 

 
 

     Jim and Judy Bankston          May 14       
    

 
 
 
 
 
Judy Bankston                     May 17 
Eddie Lewis                         May 21 
Candis Medlin                      May 23          
 
 
 
 
 

   2017 NC-C2 Chapter Couple 

Connie and Kerney Eason 
 
 
            
 

      
 
 
 
            From the Brain of your Webmaster…..C a n d i s  M e d l i n 
 

Many of you that have been around longer than I have, so you know better than I do that 
the best made plans don’t always end as you pictured them in your mind.  When you are still 
working, like I am, your plans of getting to ride like you would like to doesn’t always happen.  
Some days start too early and end too late to be able to be there with those of you that can 
ride. I’ll be there when I can. Hopefully, this summer I will be able to ride more.  Ride all you 
can and enjoy every minute of it.   
 
Let me know if you have something you need on our web site. 

 
 

Let’s Ride – for fun, for fellowship and  
keep safety on the top of your list……… 
Candis Medlin 
919-815-6824 

nc_C2_smithfield@yahoo.com 
    



 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

         

 

 
EAT AND MEET April 2018 

 
Chapter Director for C2, Tom Tipton, opened our meeting by acknowledging all military, police 
personnel, fire personal and first responders present and not present and thanked them for 
their service. We all stood and recited the pledge of allegiance to the flag of our great United 
States of America.  
All guests were welcomed to our meeting who were the following; E Cary, F2 Garner, D 
Greenville, D2 New Bern, X Wake Forest and Z Rocky Mount. 
Among our guests were District Directors Roy and Cindy Bryant, District MEPC's Charles and 
Sue Langley, District Ride Coordinators George and Brenda Harper and half of District Couple 
Glenn. 
The Couples Plaques was won by Hubert and Evelyn from Rocky Mount.  The Couples meal 
ticket was won by Barbara from Greenville. Grand prize tickets were won by Kathy from Garner, 
91 and Cindy and Roy Bryant from Rocky Mount,90. The candy jar guessing game was won by 
Vickie B.  Bobby Manning presented Tom with a wooden man character which he worked  
deligently on to make it resemble Tom. It left a  little to the imagination but was very articulate. 
C2 members were entered in a drawing for every  time they went on a ride. The big winners 
were George Harper who won a East Coast Wings gift card. Linda Tipton won a Lowes gift card 
and Debbie Lewis won $5. Vest drawing winners were Debbie Lewis and Pat Joyner who won 
Kirspy Kreme gift cards. A "Fun Confetti" cake made by Brenda Harper was won by Dottie Baker 
and it was shared with everyone. Sue Langley gave every one a gift of chocolate covered 
pecans that were very delightful! 
Tom shared a motor awareness tip which was "don't be the first to enter the intersection- 
pause and check for other traffic just to be sure there is no other vehicle entering also. Sammy 
Langley gave us a safety tip of preparing to ride by reviewing you bike each time.  
Tom asked if anyone had a funny story to share so John Bryant's grandson, Christian, shared a 
funny experience he had while shopping with his Aunt in Macy's. The funny thing was he was 
"not" suppose to tell of her embarrassing experience! He was so cute sharing it with we adults 
as he was the only child present. 
Linda Tipton shared some jokes as Tom passed out candy to the person who answered 
correctly or even close! In the absence of our Sunshine Lady Connie Eason, Linda recognized all 
birthdays and anniversaries of those present.  
Door prizes were distributed by Tom, Sammy and Hubert. 50/50's were won by David from 
Garner and Roy Bryant from Rocky Mount. 

 
 
Reporter, 
Dottie Baker   

 
  
 



 

  

North Carolina District Directors   

Roy and Cindy Bryant 
 
 

 

                                                 Great things are happening in North Carolina. The weather is changing so           
                                               soon we can ALL get out and ride. Some of our NCGWRRA family rides all  
                                              the time. If the weather here is not to your liking, head to a warmer state. 
That’s what we did. Freezing temps and snow falling the day we headed to Florida District Rally.  
 

The weather didn’t stop the fun at NC H-2 Swap Meet. Visitors from VA and TN joined North Carolina for 
food, fun, seminars and fellowship. Another great thing….the District Ice Cream Ride. It was truly a beautiful 
site when all the bikes started rolling in from all corners of North Carolina. Heated gear was needed for the 
ride just to enjoy ice cream with friends. What else is happening? Many of the GWRRA family left the ice 
cream ride to go an additional 2+ hours to attend the NC P-2 Boiling Springs gathering. There were some SC 
friends there also to join in on the fun. And……what else…..P-2 is going to move their gathering time, day 
and place back to Forest City.  
 

These are just a few things that we have been a part of; however, chapter to chapter visitation is such fun. 
Chapter Directors and members across NC are getting together to ride from here to there to share a ride as 
well as the fun of the event when they get there. Whether it is a ride to an event or a chapter created ride 
for fun, remember….”It’s A Jungle Out There” and the logo deadline is soon approaching (April 20). Get your 
entry to us soon.  
April is filled with events both far and near (check the NC website for the fun). Soon we will all be trying to 
cram all the fun into our busy schedules. Be a part of all you think you can enjoy, don’t let stress get in your 
way. Have a happy ride so your fun will be multiplied. When you return, share your fun with all that were 
unable to join you.  
MEMBERS ARE NUMBER ONE!!!!  
Roy & Cindy Bryant  

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        



 
 
 

NC Assistant District Directors 

East East East East – Austin and Peggy GauthierAustin and Peggy GauthierAustin and Peggy GauthierAustin and Peggy Gauthier  
 

Hello Wingers,  
Can you believe it’s April already, tickets are all ready selling good for  
WOTS — Keep up the good work. Hope everyone had a good Easter, and  
no one pulled a dirty trick on you.  
Just want to say thank you to F2, E2, X, K2 -- these chapter have had people step up this past year in 
different positions to keep their chapter going strong; that’s what it’s all about, being there when you’re 
needed — sharing the load and fun.  
March was a busy month, our Eastern Chapter Gatherings have been packed. Sanford had a packed house 
searching for extra seating, what a great problem too have. Cary also had a good crowd, 8 different chapters 
were present. At their new location { IHOP } service was good, food was good and everyone had a good time. 
Greenville CD’s left smiling BIG, the won the Tar Heel Travelers Plaque and the Eastern Travelers Plaque —— 
Congratulations Bobby & Alice Manning.  
The 36 Annual Spring Fling in Pigeon Forge Tennessee, is coming up April 12 -14, hope too see many of you 
there. The Blessing of the Bikes is coming up April 28th, we look forward to another good year of God’s favor 
and protection on our lives, and many good riding days ahead.  
Check out the District Webpage — Our District Educators, Anthony & Shirley Prewitt are heading up another 
Rider Course Event at the Crown Complex --- 1960 Coliseum Dr. Fayetteville NC 28306. Save the date, June 
23rd —— registration deadline is June 20th.  
Riding season is upon us, check those batteries, tires —— be safe and have fun !!  
Austin & Peggy Gauthier  
ADD’s East  
Austin’S # 252-452-666 
Peggy’s # 252-452-5095  
We’re always as close as the phone!!!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
      
 
 

 
 
 
   



2018 Dates to Remember......... Flyers for events are on District Web Site 

May 2018 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

                                                      

Eastern 
Chapters 

  

1 
 C2 Smithfield 
730 at Parkside 

2 3          
G  High Point  
630/730 
D Greenville 730           

4  5 

S2 Sanford 10/11        
Y2 Matthews 10/11 
G2 Waynesville 3/4   
 

6  7                

W Eden 730         

 8 
Z Rocky Mt 730               
B2WinstonS730 
P2 ForestCity 7                      

9 10          
A Greensboro 
730                     
T2 Albemarle 730    

11 
             

12 

L2 Mooresville 9/10   
X2 Wilkesboro 1/2       
U2 Laurinburg e2/m3      

13                       

X Wake Forest 
eat 5 / mtg 6             

14   

D2 New Bern 
730        

15                     

E Cary  730                      
L Gastonia 7                         
M Salisbury 

16 17                       

F2 Garner 730            
H2 Durham 730      
E2 Eliz City 700                                                    

18 
       

19      

M2 Hendersonville 9       
 

20 

O2 Hickory 5/6  
X Wake Forest  
10

th
BirthdayParty 

 

21   

 

22         23 24 
N Burlington 730                          

25   
 
 
  

26 
I Asheville 9/10                              
Y Morganton 6/7                   

28        
K2 Fayetteville 2     

29   

         

30                                 31 
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